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Oregonians have said NO to allowing ILLEGAL ALIENS the right to have Driver's Licenses -
as recently as 2014.  A recent Zogby poll shows 63% STILL DO NOT want illegals to have
DL's!  That 63% may NOT know of the MOTOR VOTER automatic registration to VOTE,
either!

There IS a PROCESS to become a LEGAL citizen in the United States and there ARE people
currently WAITING in line to do so.  We do NOT need to ENCOURAGE those who
CHOOSE NOT to follow our laws by REWARDING them with Driver's Licenses, and
especially the RIGHT to VOTE!

We are a country of LEGAL immigrants.  And we are a country of LAWS!  Those who
choose NOT to abide by our LAWS and the Will of the People - THE LEGAL, RIGHTFUL
Citizens of this country - should NOT expect ANYTHING except Deportation!  They can
apply for Citizenship LEGALLY and THEN apply for a Driver's License at THAT time!!

Thank you!
Dianna Everitt
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